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                                                                                  Zakopane, August 27, 2018  
Prof. Krzysztof Rusek 
Director of SLCJ 
Warszawa 
 
Dear Krzysztof, 
                   
We are deeply sorry to hear that a distinguished polish scientist, our colleague and 
friend Professor Jerzy Jastrzębski has passed away. 
 
On behalf of NuPECC, French nuclear physics community and myself I would like 
to express our deepest sadness after this big loss for Polish and European scientific 
community. Among many important duties in his scientific career, Jerzy was also 
for several years the Polish representative in NuPECC adding his great contribution 
to the European nuclear physics. Jerzy was one of the initiators and, up the end, the 
very active actor of Polish – French collaboration in our field. 
Jerzy was also my friend and collaborator. 
 
We will honour his memory. 
 
Please convey our condolences to the Jerzy’s family and colleagues in Warsaw.  
 
Sincerely yours,  

                                                                  
 Prof. Marek Lewitowicz  
 NuPECC Chair  
  
                                                                                   
PS. Please find below condolences from individual NuPECC members received 
today. 
 
Faical Azaiez has written on August 27, 2018 
Very sorry to hear this sad news! 
My condolences to his family and the nuclear science community in Poland and 
in Europe. 
Faical 
 
Navin Alahari has written on August 27, 2018 
My deepest condolences to the family and our community for this loss 
Regards 
Navin 
 
 


